
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

POOL REOPENING COMING SOON 
 

 
 

 

Kindly be advised that the application was submitted to 
the Peel Region for the inspection of the pool.  We 
understand that the inspector is expected to inspect the 
pool this week. 
 
Once we have received the Region’s approval that we 
can open the pool for use, we will send out another 
notice. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774   2022-06-02 


